Differences of Mechanical Counters in the Market

As counting instruments used in some specific occasions, mechanical counters have high market needs, especially a large international market need. Every year, Qingdao Hitech Automation Instrument Co., Ltd exports several hundred thousand of mechanical counters. 

In terms of the current domestic market, there are a lot of producers of mechanical counters, and their prices vary from a few yuan to several hundred. Why do prices vary so widely with the approximately same appearance and function? It is determined by differences in materials and processing technology. Take the most common J114 Pulling Counter in the market for example, the price of our company’s J114 Pulling Counter is about twenty yuan, but there are similar products with a price of about ten –yuan in the market. Careful customers will find the difference by comparing these two kinds of products. Our counters choose zinc- alloy crank arm and elastic-steel tension spring, which guarantees the tensile strength of products; while lower-priced products usually choose plastic crank arm and tension spring of poor quality, which is of poor tensile strength.

The internal wheels of our products are made of imported POM which has undergone aging treatment, so they have low wear rate. Our printing technology chooses imported ribbon to do hot stamping, so the handwriting will not change color and fall off. However, most lower-priced products adopt wheel incused by recycled materials in order to lower the cost, so it is easy to wear out; they adopt transfer printing process, and the handwriting will change color and fall off after a long time. There are also obvious differences in terms of the appearance of the counters. Our products’ lenses have high rate of light transmittance, and the figures are clear. Our base plates adopt baking varnish craft, so it is resistant to wear. However, lower-priced lenses are blurry, with vague figures. Their base plates are unevenly painted, and have scratches. All in all, customers should choose mechanical counters made by normal factories rather than lower-priced ones, so that it can guarantee the counters bought count accurately with a longer lifespan. 
